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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

HISTORICAL COMMISSION MEETING 
December 12, 2019   

 
The East Goshen Township Historical Commission held a regularly scheduled meeting on 
Tuesday, December 12, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building.  Members in attendance 
are indicated in bold:  
Ted Roberts, Chairman 
Mary Urbine, Vice Chairman 
Kelly Bidegary,  
Ed Lendrat,   
Charles Proctor 
Others Present:  John Hertzog, resident 
 
Call to Order – Ted called the meeting to order.   
 
Pledge of Allegiance – Ted led the Pledge of Allegiance and asked for a moment of silence 
for our first responders and military.  
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the November 12, 2019 meeting were approved.   
 
Old Business 
1.  Ornament – Ted reported that the 2019 ornament was sold at the Township 
Appreciation Dinner and the Sullivan House open house on Sunday December 8, 2019.  
There was discussion about advertising and opportunities to sell the ornaments.  Kelly will 
attend the Santa Claus event at the township building on December 13 since the tree 
lighting has been cancelled due to weather.  
 
 
New Business 
1. Ted mentioned that the BOS will hold a meeting on Tuesday December 17 to review the 
proposed TND overlay for Paoli Pike. 
2.  Ted mentioned that the annual ABCs Planning Meeting will be held on Tuesday January 
28, 2020 at 6:00 pm instead of the 1st Saturday.  
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, Chuck made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Ed 
seconded the motion.  The motion passed. The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday, January 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 


